
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Please find information regarding the collection of GCE, GCSE and BTEC results. 
 
GCE (A & AS Levels) and BTEC Level 3 
Your grades will be issued on Tuesday 10th August from 8.30 am in the South Dining Hall.  
The 6th form team will be available for help with university placements. 
 
 
GCSE and BTEC Level 1 & 2 
Your grades will be issued on Thursday 12th August from 9.30 am in the South Dining Hall. 
The 6th form enrolment will run from 9.30am. 
 
You will be asked to line up in the playground in registration groups and will be instructed 
when to enter the building to collect your results.   
 
We recommend that for the safety of others and yourself, you wear a face covering.  If you 
are experiencing Covid symptoms or have been tested positive, please do not come to 
school to collect your results. Instead, notify us and we will email them to you. 
Alternatively, a member of your family can collect your results. This person must have ID 
and a signed letter from yourself confirming that you have given permission. 
 
The Appeals Procedure is on the school's website. Please make sure you read this before 
making an appeal. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mr P Bhutta 
Headteacher 

 


